
It’s always lovely to see pupils who decide to raise money for charity
outside of school events. Rocco in Year 6 has been growing his hair
for at least two years and will shortly have it all cut off in aid of the
Little Princess Trust.

If you would like to make a donation, Rocco has put a donation box in
the office or you can donate on his Just giving page by clicking on the
link below:

https://justgiving.com/page/kate-kozlowski-1706029085477?fbclid=IwAR0m6vfjBpFJx7Cd2
wXJJVW-jYN5WHvHopHLEMhGq0PJCFwUigrSZBJsL1Y

Today we said a sad goodbye both to Miss Phillips, our TA apprentice who is
leaving to work in a nursery closer to home and to Mr Yapp who has been
our teaching student in Sycamore Class. We would like to thank both of
them for all of their hard work since starting with us at Clutton and wish them
the very best of luck for the future.

Finally, it is that time of year again where we ask as many parents as possible to complete a
questionnaire about the school. We appreciate that many of you have already completed the OFSTED
questionnaire in October but unfortunately we are not given access to any of your comments provided
on these. We really do value your feedback and use it to drive school improvement and would
encourage you to complete one of these for each of your children if you can spare the time. These will
be emailed out next week.

Mrs Cowgill and Mr Turull

MULTI SPORTS CLUB
There are still spaces for the multi sports club which runs on Thursdays 3.15-4.15. Click on
the link below to sign up.
PH Sports Online Bookings

https://justgiving.com/page/kate-kozlowski-1706029085477?fbclid=IwAR0m6vfjBpFJx7Cd2wXJJVW-jYN5WHvHopHLEMhGq0PJCFwUigrSZBJsL1Y
https://justgiving.com/page/kate-kozlowski-1706029085477?fbclid=IwAR0m6vfjBpFJx7Cd2wXJJVW-jYN5WHvHopHLEMhGq0PJCFwUigrSZBJsL1Y
https://phsports.childcare-online-booking.co.uk/index.php


School Nursing Webinar

Please find details below for a FREE emotional health and well-being webinar that
school nurses are holding on the 8th of February from 13:00-14:00 for parents/carers
who have concerns/ worries about their children's emotional health. If you would like
to attend the sessions, please click on the links below to sign up.

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/emotional-health-and-wellbeing-webinar-for-primary-school-aged-children-tickets-
773058898977?aff=odd tdt creator

SYCAMORE CLASS - DESIGN AND TECHNOLOGY PROJECT
Sycamore class have been having fun over the last 3 weeks designing and making their own pavilions.
Having studied ‘real life’ pavilions, they were then tasked with creating their own pavilion with the brief
that their pavilion must be able to provide shelter for hot and wet weather. We are super impressed
with the results - it’s amazing what you can create from lolly sticks, string and a glue gun!

For the past few weeks Sycamore class have been looking at pavilions in DT.
First, we made marshmallow and cocktail stick structures.We did that to find out which structures were
stable and which structures were not because then we could use those shapes in our own pavilions.
Then we designed our pavilion on a piece of paper and also made a birds eye view plan of where the
pavilion would go on a bigger piece of paper.
After that we made our pavilions with a hot glue gun,a mini hacksaw, lollipop sticks, corrugated
cardboard and some coloured card. All of Sycamore’s pavilions are very unique and colourful.
Finally we did an evaluation on how we could make our pavilions better and if we could have used a
different shape. It was a very fun project.

By Orla, Sycamore Class

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/emotional-health-and-wellbeing-webinar-for-primary-school-aged-children-tickets-773058898977?aff=oddtdtcreator
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/emotional-health-and-wellbeing-webinar-for-primary-school-aged-children-tickets-773058898977?aff=oddtdtcreator


Certificates of the week

Head Teacher Awards

Congratulations to Millie, Imogen, Harry, Damon, Jaz,
Olive and Ethan.

Doodle Maths

Well done to everyone that completed their Doodle Maths and Doodle Tables this week.

The children with the most stars in their class are:

Doodle Maths - Finlay, Rowan, Reuben, Teddy,
Toby, Rosa and Brooke.

Doodle Tables - Livie, Louie, Harry, Joshua,
Henry and Brooke.
Apologies to Toby who should also have
received a certificate for getting the most stars
in Rowan Class last week.

Other Awards

Elsie brought in her gymnastics certificate and Harry his
taekwondo. Teddy and Lewis had football trophies and
Ronnie motor cross awards.



Notices

● Appropriate clothing - As the weather is colder and wetter, please can you ensure your child has
a pair of named wellies in school and wears a coat.

● Jewellery - small stud earrings only please.

● School Day - Begins at 8.45am and ends 3.15pm. The gates close at 8.50am each morning.

● School Pick up - Please remember to inform the school if collection arrangements are different
from normal.

● Please do not allow your child to climb on the school wall, fence or gates. Thank you.


